
 

 

 

 

Sunbirds Spring Newsletter 2025 

Our Topic this term is 

‘countryside and Animal 

environments. 

The children will be learning 

about the things we may see in 

the countryside.  The children 

will be finding out about 

where animals live in the local 

environment and in the 

countryside. We will be able to 

introduce the children to the 

school guinea pigs. The 

children have enjoyed last 

term’s story of Pete the cat 

and we will be continuing with 

Pete the cat and his version of 

Old MacDonald had a farm. 

This topic will form the theme 

of our artwork for painting and 

for our craft activities.  

We will be singing and signing 

to our favourite songs and 

using counting songs to 

support and develop number 

and shape understanding. 

TOPIC 

On Mondays,  the children have a session  in the soft play room.  

This rooms allows the children to move around and explore a type 

of large body movement and play in a safe space. On a Thursday 

the children have a session in the sensory and light room. This 

gives the children an opportunity to be calm and relax and it 

promotes a space for building their emotional resilience.  

 

On Tuesdays we have our Hall PE 

session where the children will get to 

use the large apparatus in the hall to 

practise balance, climbing and 

jumping skills as they travel across 

the apparatus. 

 

Class Team 

Lizzy  

Jacqueline 

Mykala 

Kim 

Oksana/ Jo 

 

 

On a Thursday afternoon the class is 

timetabled to use the school’s Hydro 

pool. The children will be  in two 

groups for this session. One group 

will swim and the other group will be 

going in to Squirrel Woods to take 

part in outdoor learning. 

 

It is very much appreciated when clothes 

and bags, bottles and shoes are all 

labelled with your child’s name. 

We have beautiful grounds outside which 

at this time of year become muddy. 

Please send in wellies if you haven’t 

already. Thankyou 

On Mondays the 

children will be 

cooking. This gives 

them lots of 

opportunities  for 

learning with 

communication, maths 

and science. If you can 

make a contribution of 

£1 per week to the 

class fund then  it will 

support the purchasing 

of our ingredients for 

this session. 

 


